Due to the changes in curriculum this year, you will find the links you need for teaching
science here. The units are not by six weeks and the six weeks has not been completed yet.

The links for the units can be found in the Scope and Sequence. | will update the Scope and
Sequence as the Science Department releases the next unit. This link will be live so that you
will have access as you need it to the current units.

We will not be following the FWISD assessment calendar. We will continue to follow the LAN
Assessment Calendar. There are assessments within HMH (Exit Tickets, Quizzes, Unit
Assessments). Any Six Week Assessments will come from LAN and will be taken thru
SchoolCity.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Molly Cobb.
molly.murador@fwisd.org


https://drive.google.com/file/d/15ezdkS-BV5XlqSJlRVjXvKyJc9sD8h8b/view?usp=sharing

